LAST CALL

The Yearbook committee is looking for more photos to use in the yearbook. Since we will
not have many photos from school this year, we are looking for personal photos from
the year...

playing in the snow, bday parties, playdates, summer vaca, sports, with their pets,
anything that shows them doing things with friends or activities they enjoy!

Also, we would love to gather some good photos from any past field trips, Dodgeball, Battle
of the Books, band, Frosty Festival, Trunk or Treat, or anything else school related!

You can download multiple photos using this link. If you could input your child's first name
and last initial in the form when submitting the photos that would be super helpful!

Thank you so much for your help!!

https://images.memoryebooks.com/415763963
(If it asks for a code it is 415763963)

We are also still missing some of the following, if you haven't uploaded these make sure
you do so that your kiddo can be included!

Baby photo of your child
15! day of school photo of your child
Remote learning photo of your child
*The PTO provides every 5" grader with a yearbook, free of charge.
Deadline March 31st

If you have any questions please email us at mcculloughyearbook2028 @gmail.com
or call Danielle LeJeune 724-516-0701.

Thank you!

The Yearbook Committee




